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E Serve No. 41 of 2016                                                     April 28, 2016 

                                                                                                   

Sub: Pakistan initiates Anti Subsidy investigation on import of Cotton yarn 
of 55.5 and above from India 

  

Dear Member, 

 
The National Tariff Commission (NTC), Pakistan vide their letter dated 
22/4/2016 (received by post on 27/4/2016) informed the Council about 
‘Initiation of Anti-Subsidy investigation against imports of fine count cotton 
yarn (55.5 and above) into Pakistan originating in and / or exported from the 
Republic of India’, vide notification number CVD No 01/2016/NTC/CY dated 
20-04-2016. A copy of Notice of initiation is given at Annexe I. 

A copy of the non-confidential version of the Application submitted by All 
Pakistan Textile Mills Association (APTMA) to NTC in this regard is attached 
at Annexe II (click here) for your ready reference. 

 
Interested parties / exporters of cotton yarn of counts 55.5 and above 
to Pakistan are requested to identify themselves not later than 10 days 
after publication of this notice., ie., latest by 30th April 2016. As we 
received the letter on 27/4/2016 (evening) we are in communication with 
the NTC requesting extension of time frame for identifying the interested 
parties / exporters. In the meantime, all the interested parties applying for 
registration with the NTC should submit following details at the earliest: 
Name of the Company, its line of business, name of authorised person, 
address, email I, telephone and fax numbers. 

http://texprocil.mlsend3.com/link/c/YT03NDkzMzk1NDM1JmM9ZDR4NyZlPTYwOTc1NTYmYj0xNDQxMjc2MyZkPWczbTFmMmo=.sHBy0Oi4cJIfVl5V_GkRMMEJB97MdZsx-5K_fQUp2qE
http://www.texprocil.org.in/
mailto:info@texprocil.org
https://storage.unitedwebnetwork.com/files/21/180ecc63d20ffe510a850ae098bd8045.pdf
https://storage.unitedwebnetwork.com/files/21/2d41203f8dfd3de95402b77bada74a95.pdf
http://www.newsletterservices.in/ClickCount.aspx?x=source%3dweb,310,##CampaignID##,$$authcode$$http://www.texprocil.org/images/168/IBTEX/links/top_ibt_header.gif


 
 
All interested parties are invited to make their views / comments and to 
submit information and documents to the NTC not later than 45 days of the 
date of publication. 

 
Further details can be obtained from the Director (In charge investigation-
III) Tel: +92519218961  
Fax: + 92-51-922 1205. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
N. Ravindranathan 
Director 
TEXPROCIL 
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